
Rotterdam, 13.04.2022

Changes Neuss-Antwerp v.v. due to bank holiday 01.05.2022

Dear customers,

Due to the holiday at 01.05.2022 in Antwerp (Day of work) and the associated opening hours of the terminals, there will 
be the following changes:

We would like to ask you to consider this in your planning and wish you a nice holiday.

Thank you very much in advance for your understanding.

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

TRAIN Antwerp-Neuss-Antwerp

Antwerp-Neuss Neuss-Antwerp

Date Date
03.05.2022 only cargo ex 1742 + 913 02.05.2022 only cargo for 1742 + 913


